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DOG LICENSE 

2021 Dog Tags  

ALL DOGS MUST BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1: 

      This is an annual license and must be purchased each year. 

Dog license are valid from January 1 to December 31.  

 

LICENSE RATES ARE: 

Male & Female =   $8.50            Neutered Male & Spayed Female =   $3.50                        

                            

      ANYONE THAT HAS 4 OR MORE DOGS ARE REQUIRED TO PURCHASE A 

KENNEL LICENSE OR MULTIPLE DOG LICENSE 

    Multiple Dog License (Up to 12)      $36.50       

After April 1 there is a $5.00 late fee for each pet      

Owners must present their RABIES VACCINATION CERTIFICATE that their dog is 

vaccinated against rabies by a veterinarian before the dog can be licensed. I also need the 

Pet Owners phone number for Dog license report sent to the Brown County Clerk’s 

Office. THIS RULE WILL BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED!!!!! 

 

Dog License fee and Rabies Vaccination Certificate can be sent to:    

  Town of Humboldt                                                                                                  

  6160 Humboldt Road 

  Luxemburg, WI     54217 

 
“””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””” 
Yearly Tax bills will be mailed out soon. All payments need to be made out 

to Brown County Treasurer. You can either mail them in to the County or 

drop them off at the County Treasurer’s office. Address and phone number 

are on the tax bill.  

************************************************************* 
SUGARBUSH RUMMAGE SALE INFO 

In hopes that 2021 turns around, we are planning the annual Sugarbush rummage sale for the weekend of 

April 9-10.  We are having it this weekend because it is Easter the weekend before.  We are tentatively 

putting it on the calendar for now, if you are interested in participating in 2021, please send an email to 

lzingler01@gmail.com to get on our annual mailing list for all sale communications that are sent out in 

Feb/March.  This will all depend on Covid-19 at that time, but let's hope for the best!  Thanks - Lisa Zingler 

& Alison Dax 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
 



ROADSIDE DUMPING 

It was brought to the attention of board members that there has been 

dumping of food/groceries on Heraly Rd.  It appears that they would have 

been perfectly edible at the time they were tossed. If any one sees or hears of 

this happening, please contact the board or constable to report it. License 

plate numbers would be helpful 
 

If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 

mailto:baierl05@centurytel.net

